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An Auburn Holiday Celebration 

 
WHAT: Auburn Symphony Orchestra Holiday Concert 

   

WHEN: Monday, December 9, 7:30 pm 

 

WHERE: Auburn Performing Arts Center, 702 4th St. NE, Auburn, WA 98002 

 

TICKETS: $37 general admission; $30 senior; $10 students. 

  Call 253.887.7777, purchase online at auburnsymphony.org,   

  or visit the box office at the concert. 

 

Celebrate the holidays with Auburn Symphony Orchestra! Bring the entire family for an evening of 

holiday cheer. This fun show is perfect for everyone, young and young-at-heart. The orchestra will 

perform many holiday favorites including Sleigh Ride, Hanukkah songs, music from favorite 

Christmas movies and songs from Disney’s FROZEN. 

 

Students from Auburn Riverside High School Orchestra will be welcomed on stage to perform side-

by-side with the professional musicians for the first two songs of the concert. Ending the concert 

will be the beloved annual heart-warming sing-along where everyone in the hall can join in the 

delight of the season. 

 

If you’ve never attended a symphony concert, this show is the perfect introduction. The music is 

familiar and festive. The atmosphere is comfortable for the whole family. Come early to take 

pictures and get treats in the lobby. 

 

Tickets and information can be found at auburnsymphony.org or by calling the Auburn Symphony 

office at 253-887-7777. 

 

Auburn Symphony’s next concert in the Symphony Series is Happy Birthday, Beethoven!, in 

celebration of the 250th anniversary of the composer’s birth. Performance is Sunday, February 16th 

at 2:30 pm in the Auburn Performing Arts Center. 

 

### 

 

Auburn Symphony Orchestra changes lives and our community through the shared experience of 

live classical music performances and by nurturing the relationship between our audience and our 

artists.  
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